These horses are a major tourism draw, bringing visitors to Medora and surrounding areas. Their removal could
negatively impact local businesses and jobs. Unlike other wild horse herds, TRNPs horses are not covered under the
Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros Act. Without protection, they can be removed at any time. Public support for
proper maintenance of the horses is overwhelming.



